
 

Note related to McAfee transaction progress

To:       Investment Community

Re:       Update on McAfee transaction-December 21, 2010

The Federal Trade Commission has concluded its review of the proposed McAfee transaction and has cleared it. We are 
continuing to work with the staff at the European Commission as they continue their review.

Kevin Sellers

Vice President, Investor Relations

Intel Corporation


